
Prospective New Members 
 
The following people are prospective new members of the MeadowRidge Rotary Club, presented to 
the Membership Committee. 
If there are any objections with any of the following persons joining our Club, please contact 
President Brian Bekar or myself, within 10 days of the date of this circulation notice. 
If no objections are received within the 10 days, as outlined in our Constitution, the Membership 
Committee will proceed with the necessary steps to complete installation of these interested 
prospective members ASAP. 
 

1. Hugh MacDonald,  Classification: Civic Engineering (proposed by Brian Bekar) 
2. Jennifer Redmond, Classification: Land Development (proposed by Bob Shantz) 
3. Dr. Roger Powley,  Classification: Medical Professional (proposed by Brian Bekar) 

 
Ineke Boekhorst 
Secretary MeadowRidge Rotary Club 2005/06 
 

FOLLOWING ARE THE SEPTEMBER WINNERS FOR THE 
HOSPICE CASH CALENDAR: 

 

 
 

1 $20 Phil & Shirley Duckitt Maple Ridge 16 $20 Erin McRae Maple Ridge 
2 $20 Andrea Vevers Maple Ridge 17 $20 Therese Rogowski Maple Ridge 
3 $20 Shari Stone Pitt Meadows 18 $20 Joe Willmolt Aldergrove 
4 $20 Laurie Henderson Prince George 19 $20 Tina Seehaver Rogers Pass 
5 $20 Ole Skaalid Deroche 20 $20 Lance Blakeburn Port 

Coquitlam 
6 $20 Linda Janzen Maple Ridge 21 $20 Brian Becker Coquitlam 
7 $20 Barry & Anne Fehr Maple Ridge 22 $20 Jacqlynn Rempel Maple Ridge 
8 $20 Sandra Ridsdale Maple Ridge 23 $20 Alisha DeBruyn Maple Ridge 
9 $20 Lillian Smith Abbotsford 24 $20 Dustin Gowitt Maple Ridge 

10 $20 Tyler Anderson Parksville 25 $20 Betty Penty Kelowna 
11 $20 Sharon Kamitakahorn Coquitlam 26 $20 Dave Mussallem Pitt Meadows 
12 $20 Nancy Todd Surrey 27 $20 Kevin Gibson Maple Ridge 
13 $20 Shauntese Constantinoff Maple Ridge 28 $20 Daisy Backmier Maple Ridge 
14 $20 Fred Tuck Parksville 29 $20 Joan McLoughlin Maple Ridge 
15 $20 Brian Bekar Coquitlam 30 $250 Heather Brown Vancouver 
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AUGUST IS THE ROTARY MONTH OF MEMBERSHIP AND EXTENSION 
 
INVOCATION 

Aug. 30 Ken Paterson Sep. 6 Debi Pearce 
Sep. 13 Dot Ralston Sep. 20 Chad Reed 

 
 
BINGO SCHEDULE 

 6:15-8:15  8:00-10:00
Sep. 08 Diane Kirkland Walter Volpatti 
Oct. 06 Gordy Robson Mary Robson 
 

Call Peter at 604-465-3392 for assistance or email peter.boekhorst@telus.net  
 
                          

TODAY’S PROGRAM:   Dale Nelson of the Chamber of Commerce 
 
NEXT WEEK’S PROGRAM: District Governor Harv Jubie 
 
 
CALENDAR OF CLUB AND DISTRICT 5050 EVENTS: 
  

Date    Time Event Venue
Sept. 6 12 noon Visit of DG Harvey Jubie  
Sept. 17 7-10pm Harvest Wine Festival ACT 
Oct. 4  Sports Banquet Meadow Gardens 

 
 
 
 
 

50 / 50 draw - Jackpot at $302+ 1/2 of today’s sales, 43 cards left, Jackpot on “Queen of Hearts” only! 
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Happy Birthday 
 

September 3: Dave Rempel  September 4: Doris Gagel 
 

Happy Anniversary 
 

August 31: Anthony & Vivian Hatiras 
 

Thank You Vlad & Zdenka for the Bee Farm Barbecue  
  

Last week, Aug. 23, we had our 3rd Annual Bee Farm 
Barbecue........and what a "Honey of an Event" it was!!!! 
Vladimir and Zdenka went all out and hosted this 
fabulous social at their "Real Life Bee Farm" once again, totally 
and completely on their own expense.  
24 of our members attended, with or without partner and/or 
children (or grand children) and some invited personal friends 
and family of Vlad and Zdenka, for a total of some 70 people in 
attendance! The food was fantastic (Zdenka you're an amazing 
cook!) and the music was beautiful, the company was 
great.........and than, there was the Auction! Wow Dave, you're 
just a born "Auctioneer in disguise"! You did a superb job in 
auctioning off the items (mostly supplied by Vlad & Zdenka 
again or collected from friends etc.) 
The financial bottom line, as the whole night was ...nothing 
short of "just grand" as well! 

Total voluntary donations for the dinner: $ 590.= 
Total proceeds of the "Auctioneer Dave (and Alex) show" Auction: $ 1207.= 
For a GRAND total of $ 1797.= 
All proceeds to go to Rotary Foundation as per request of Vladimir and Zdenka. 
 
This was a WONDERFUL Event....and if you missed it.......well, really too bad for you, as you missed a great 
Club Social, where everybody in 
attendance had a super time, thanks to 
the generosity and hospitality of the 
Cukor's. 
  
A great big THANK YOU TO 
VLADIMIR AND ZDENKA! 
Thanks for the fellowship, for all 
your generosity, time and effort to 
organize and "conduct" this 
"fun"tastic night under the tent"! 
We all enjoyed it immensely!!  
  

Submitted by Ineke Boekhorst 
 

HARVEST WINE FEST DONATIONS 
 
All Club members are asked to donate 2 bottles of wine or spirits, with a minimum value of 
$15.00 each. (Absolutely NO home-made wines!) If you are unable to do so, we would ask you to 
just donate $30.00 and a Committee member will buy the bottles for you. 
 
These bottles will be used for our "Wine bottle Raffle" at the Harvest Wine Fest, September 17th. 
A really "fun raffle", and major part of the overall fundraising event. We really need every 
member to participate in this, otherwise we will not have enough bottles to make the "bottle 
raffle" successful. 
Please bring your bottles ASAP to the lunch mtg. or to any Club member, who can deliver it to 
the meeting for you. (hand to Walter or Ineke, if cheque: make payable to MeadowRidge Rotary) 
 
Thanks for your help and Please don't forget to sell lots of tickets ($35.00 each) for the Harvest 
Wine Fest, our success depends on EVERYBODY'S participation!! 
 
 
 
 

HARVEST WINE FEST TICKETS 
 
Please be very aware, that our Harvest Wine Fest is drawing near! 
 
The date is Saturday, September 17th! 
 
Everything is progressing at a fast pace now and your Wine Fest 
Committee is working VERY hard to get it all together, so we will 
have a memorable and fabulous 10th Annual Wine Fest Event. 
 
We will only be successful, if we have lots of guests attending (WE 
NEED 350 TICKETS SOLD!!!) and that's what we need happening 
RIGHT NOW!!!! PLEASE sell all your tickets and if you have no 
tickets yet, contact me and I will get them to you! 
Tickets are $ 35.= each (all included) and if we sell the tickets 
ourselves, we actually make 3.50 per ticket  more than if the ACT is 
selling the tickets through the Ticket  Centre (3.50 + tax = direct cost to us, if ticket sold by the Act) 
 
So PLEASE sell your tickets and hand in the money ASAP to Ineke! This is an absolutely FABULOUS 
EVENT. It shouldn't be hard to sell, ....all food and wine tasting is included in the ticket price! 
If you need additional tickets......again, please contact Ineke and I'll get them to you. 
We're down to the crunch, and we need your cooperation! 
  
Ineke 
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